Dear Parents and Carers

Thanks so much for your support in settling the children in to Nursery over the past week. All children have individual needs and we try to meet these as much as possible with your help. The children have settled in really well and it is lovely to see new relationships being made.

A reminder that snack money is £1.00 per week. Please place all voluntary contributions in the little yellow box placed outside the Nursery door on the left (on the blue packed lunch trolley).

For those children staying for a full day there is a contribution of £1 per day as your child is attending beyond the agreed 15 hours or 30 hours. (Sessions are 8:40am-11:40am/12-3pm, the extra charge covers the cost of a lunchtime assistant.) If your child stays for 2 and 1/2 days the charge will be £2, those staying for five days, charge will be £5 per week.)

Some children have been bringing in bags containing a change of clothes etc just in case they are needed. We are happy to keep these in Nursery if you prefer to save bringing them backwards and forwards each day. Just let a member of staff know. Drinks bottles are not needed as water/milk is provided.

The children have been bringing home a book bag with a book they have chosen from our Nursery library to share at home with you. This is changed on a daily basis or if they are enjoying it you are welcome to keep it longer. One of the best things you can do as a parent is create daily reading habits, a nice time is just before bedtime. Children with good vocabulary alongside developed speaking and listening skills are those who have a book read to them from a young age.

Each week a newsletter will inform you of what our focus has been in Nursery. This letter will be sent to all parents by email. There may also be links attached based on that week's nursery rhymes or story we have been reading. Please return the slip below if you would prefer a paper copy of the weekly newsletter.

"EvidenceMe/2Simple" is an online site we use to share photographs of your child in Nursery. A link has been sent to your email address. Please let me know if you are unable to access this.

Looking forward to working with you and your child over the coming year. If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff straight away.

Many thanks
Mrs Riley
Nursery Teacher and EYFS Lead
Weekly Newsletter
Name of child
I would prefer a paper copy of the weekly newsletter

Parent Signature.....

Kính gửi các bậc cha mẹ và người chăm sóc

Cảm ơn rất nhiều vì sự hỗ trợ của bạn trong việc đưa trẻ đến Nursery trong tuần qua. Tất cả trẻ em đều có nhu cầu riêng và chúng tôi cố gắng đáp ứng những nhu cầu này nhiều nhất có thể với sự giúp đỡ của bạn. Bọn trẻ đã ổn định cuộc sống và thật đáng yêu khi thấy những mối quan hệ mới được tạo ra.

Xin nhắc lại rằng tiền ăn nhẹ là £ 1,00 mỗi tuần. Vui lòng đặt tất cả các khoản đóng góp tự nguyện vào hộp nhỏ màu vàng đặt bên ngoài cửa Nhà trẻ ở bên trái (trên xe đẩy thức ăn trưa đóng gói màu xanh lam).

Đối với những trẻ ở cả ngày, bạn sẽ phải đóng một khoản tiền là £ 1 mỗi ngày vì con bạn đi học ngoài 15 giờ hoặc 30 giờ đã thỏa thuận. (Các buổi làm việc là 8:40 sáng - 11:40 sáng / 12-3 giờ chiều, phụ phí bao gồm chi phí của một trợ lý giờ ăn trưa.) Nếu con bạn ở lại trong 2 ngày rưỡi, phí sẽ là £ 2, những người ở lại trong năm ngày , phí sẽ là £ 5 mỗi tuần.)

Một số trẻ em đã mang theo những chiếc túi đựng quần áo để thay, v.v ... phòng khi chúng cần đến. Chúng tôi sẵn lòng lưu giữ những thứ này trong Nursery nếu bạn muốn tiết kiệm việc mang chúng đi chuyển lại mỗi ngày. Chỉ cần cho một nhân viên biết. Không cần bình đựng đồ uống vì nước / sữa đã được cung cấp.

Các em đã mang về nhà một chiếc cặp sách có cuốn sách mà các em đã chọn từ thư viện Nursery của chúng tôi để chia sẻ ở nhà với các bạn. Điều này được thay đổi hàng ngày hoặc nếu họ thích nó, bạn có thể giữ nó lâu hơn. Một trong những điều tốt nhất bạn có thể làm với tư cách là cha mẹ là tạo thói quen đọc sách hàng ngày, thời điểm tốt đẹp là ngay trước khi đi ngủ. Những đứa trẻ có vốn từ vựng tốt cùng với kỹ năng nghe và nói được phát triển là những đứa trẻ đã đọc sách cho chúng nghe từ khi còn nhỏ.

Mỗi tuần, một bản tin sẽ thông báo cho bạn về những gì chúng tôi đã tập trung vào Nursery. Thư này sẽ được gửi đến tất cả các phụ huynh qua email. Cũng có thể có các liên kết được đính kèm dựa trên các bài hát thiếu nhi hoặc câu chuyện chúng ta đã đọc trong tuần đó. Vui lòng gửi lại phiếu dưới đây nếu bạn muốn bản sao giấy của bản tin hàng tuần.

"EvidenceMe / 2Simple" là một trang web trực tuyến mà chúng tôi sử dụng để chia sẻ các bức ảnh của con bạn ở Nursery. Một liên kết đã được gửi đến địa chỉ email của bạn. Vui lòng cho tôi biết nếu bạn không thể truy cập vào trang này.

Mong được làm việc với bạn và con bạn trong năm tới. Nếu bạn có bất kỳ câu hỏi hoặc thắc mắc nào, vui lòng trao đổi ngay với nhân viên.

Cảm ơn nhiều

Bà Riley

Giáo viên mẫu giáo và Trưởng nhóm EYFS

Tên của con
Tôi thích một bản sao giấy của bản tin hàng tuần
Chữ ký của Phụ huynh

Bản tin hàng tuần